
 

Tobacco Class Action
Hello,  
 
You are receiving this email because you have registered to the class action against the tobacco companies. 
 
On March 26, the stay of proceedings under the CCAA was extended to September 30, 2024, to allow the
mediation to continue. Before the end of the suspension period, you will receive another newsletter with
more information about the mediation process.  
 
We'd like to take this opportunity to announce a new feature: all those who have provided a cell phone
number will also receive the next newsletter by text message from the number 858776. 
 
Thanks to this new feature, you'll be the first to know as soon as there are any developments in the file. Stay
tuned! 
  
Important: You won't be able to reply to text messages from this number, but the tobacco class action phone
line is open and Proactio is ready to take your calls!  
 
Reminders:  

 Your file number is  
This is the cellphone number we have on file:   

If you want to change or provide your cell phone number, please reply to this email with your number.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and trust. 
 
The Proactio Team 
for the Trudel Johnston & Lespérance Team 

Phone : 1-888-880-1844   | Text message : 858Pro (858776) 
Email : tabac@proactio.ca | Website : recourstabac.com 
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